
Are you interested in being a BSA 
Science & Technologies Co-convenor? 
The BSA Science and Technology Studies Study Group is 
looking for a third co-convenor. The group is currently led by 
Dr Tara Mahfoud (University of Essex) and Dr Julia Swallow 
(University of Edinburgh).  

The BSA Science and Technology Studies Study Group is looking for a third co-convenor. The group is 
currently led by Dr Tara Mahfoud (University of Essex) and Dr Julia Swallow (University of Edinburgh). 

The co-convenor role entails: 

- Sharing relevant information and events with members using the jiscmail list
- Organising occasional events/workshops
- Managing the group’s budget
- Liaising with the BSA
- Representing the study group at BSA Study Group meetings
- Organising streams and plenaries for the BSA annual conference, as well as conference chairing

In the coming academic year, we are keen to establish a regular programme of events including a 
seminar series, professionalisation talks aimed at early career academics, and a book forum. Tasks will 
include inviting speakers and liaising with the BSA Events Team to manage event budgets, and organising 
promotional materials and practical arrangements.   

Working as a convenor for the group does not require a heavy time commitment, and the position is 
open to senior, mid- or early- career academics and PhD students in their final stages of study. To apply, 
please email Tara Mahfoud (tara.mahfoud@essex.ac.uk) and Emily Ross (e.ross@sheffield.ac.uk) an 
expression of interest in the post.  

Please briefly outline what you could bring to and how you could benefit from the role. The deadline is 
Sunday 31 July 2022.  
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